
  
 
 
 
 
 
         June 5, 2007 
 
Dear Friends, Donors and Volunteers, 
 

Again we give thanks for another year of your support that has given hundreds of people a hand 
up, success and hope. The enclosed Annual Report describes only some of our projects. For more 
complete reporting please go to www.lifenets.org on the Web. Our projects are intended to do far more 
than just help someone living in hardship. Our goal is to help people become self-sufficient and 
ultimately become helpers to those around them.  
 
 Since 2001 Our Developing Nations Scholarship Fund has netted many positive results in 
young people’s lives. They will now have the opportunity to get a degree and profession that will give 
them lifelong benefits. This year we have added students from Zambia, South Africa and Ghana to our 
program. Here is a letter from a young man who lived most of his life in the remote Mumbwa region of 
Zambia who now has opportunity for a higher education. 
 
“I’m so thankful and feel privileged for the opportunity you have given me to achieve my dream on 
attaining a higher education. Without your great compassion  this would never have been possible. I 
was accepted into the Zambia Insurance Business College where I am currently studying Insurance. And 
I am going work hard to get the best possible achievement from this wonderful opportunity.” 
 
 Our Wheelchair Project, that is primarily for United States recipients has proven over the past 
five years to fill an important niche in helping people with a wheelchair that they could not qualify for or 
otherwise afford. We have had a surprising number of people find the Wheelchair Project on our 
website through Internet search engines. Searchers have both offered to donate a wheelchair they no 
longer need or request one. Then donors are matched up with recipients. In the past month we have 
automated this process with an interactive database-driven website. Here is a letter we received a few 
days ago about one of our wheelchair matches:  
 
“I am glad you remembered me.  Thanks to you I have been getting around in a power chair that you 
gave me.  I had to go to Delaware to get it but it has been a life saver. I can now give my old one away if 
I can find someone who could use it. Thanks again for saving my life. I will be able to get a brand new 
one from Social Security, but will have to wait five or six years.”   
 
 Eyeglasses.  In 2006 we shipped nearly 800 pair of eyeglasses to Mai La refugee camp in 
Thailand. It is a camp with about 50,000 Karen refugees who have been displaced by a brutal civil war 
going on for half a century in neighboring Burma.  
 
 This summer we are sponsoring a Medical Mission in Malawi for three young people who will 
be working alongside Dr. Sam Chilopora and his nurse wife Esther at the Chizeni Clinic that LifeNets 
helped build six years ago. The two young men are medical students and the young lady is Program 
Director for an Indiana Community Foundation. They will assist with Dr. Chilopora’s work caring for 
200 AIDS orphans. They will help with the development of food and water supplies on the clinic 
grounds and be at hand for taking care of any other medical needs. News of the mission is being 
reported on the front page of our website, so please be sure to check it out.   
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 Many of our Livelihood Development projects are in Malawi. Recent additions include the 
registration and funding for a young man familiar with customs and clearing to become an agent. We 
have provided construction money for a single block nursery school and the expansion of a music school 
and recording studio. We have also helped with seed and fertilizer for large gardens as each family lives 
off the produce of these gardens. 
 

We are committed to our core projects, namely education, wheelchairs, livelihood development, 
providing medicine and caring for orphans and street children. We rely on regular support mostly from 
individual donors who see the value of being active participants in providing hope and dignity to those 
in need.   
 
 We want to give thanks to our two LifeNets chapters who have organized to support our 
missions.  One is in the Puget Sound area of Washington and the other in Mandan, North Dakota. The 
Mandan North Dakota chapter is sponsoring for the third straight year an increasingly popular Triathlon 
that helps raise money for our projects.    
 
 Special thanks goes to the United Church of God that has been so supportive as well as Rotary 
International with many projects and the Lions Club with eyeglasses. We thank those who volunteered 
their time with art work for publication and Internet, designing brochures, websites, driving, delivering 
and much more.  
 
 We are now members of the Central Indiana Better Business Bureau and have completed a 
financial review of 2006. 

 
Contributions can be made through credit card or PayPal from the home page of our Web site. 

Also, please let us know if you need more contribution envelopes.  For donations via automatic deposit 
please contact us at donations@lifenets.org. 
 

Again, a special thanks to all who are supporting our efforts to help those in need. We are 
grateful that so many of you have made LifeNets your charity of choice. 

 
 
       With great appreciation, 
 

 
 
       Victor Kubik 

        President 
   


